
Non-Native Speakers of English Editing Certificate 

 

Dear Editor, 

One of the authors (WYC) is native English speaker and one (NOE) has lived and worked for several 

years in the UK. We don’t think this certificate is relevant in our situation. 

 

Please let me know should any questions remain, 

 

Sincerely, 

Nils O Elander, MD PhD, corresponding author. 


